

Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

Wason Center for Public Policy to Host Joint Candidate Forum

1 message

Announcement-Do Not Reply

Thu, Oct 16, 2014 at 9:14

<announcement@cnu.edu>

AM

To: employees <employees@cnu.edu>, students <students@cnu.edu>

Dear University Community,

The Wason Center for Public Policy will host a joint candidate forum featuring Democrat Mark R. Warner and Republican Ed Gillespie on Friday, October 17, 2014, at 6 p.m., in Gaines Theatre. The event is free and open to the public. No reservation is required.

Mark Warner will participate in the forum from 6-6:45 p.m. and Ed Gillespie will participate from 7:15-8 p.m.

This is the only joint event being held in Hampton Roads, so let's show them that CNU was the right place to do it!

Thank you,

Quentin

Quentin Kidd, Ph.D. Vice Provost and Director of the Wason Center for Public Policy Christopher Newport University 1 University Place | Newport News, VA 23606

Phone: (757) 594-8499

gkidd@cnu.edu | http://www.quentinkidd.com | Twitter: @guentinkidd